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Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,

I commend the Department of Health & Human Services' landmark decision requiring health insurers to
cover the co-pay of contraceptives.

It's about time our government treated women as equal citizens and took on their issues as more than a
side-concern.  Now how about that ERA? ;). Please, Ms. Sebelius, keep up the important work and take
action knowing your sisters' hopes for a better future are behind them.

Sincerely,

S. Braunger
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